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Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: March 26, 2013 
 
To: Dr. Randy Liepa 
 Superintendent of Schools   
 
From: Sheila Alles 
   
Subject: CCSS for English Language Arts Presentation 
 
The third episode in the four-part video program on the Common Core State Standards 
developed by members of the Academic Services Department is ready to be shown to 
our Board of Education.  This episode will showcase the Common Core State 
Standards for English Language Arts and is being shown in schools throughout the 
district during April.   
 
Please consider adding this item to the Curriculum Committee portion of the April 8, 
Committee of the Whole Board of Education Meeting.  Thank you for considering this 
request. 
 
 
 
 


